
Dates for your diary: 

INSET Day 19th Jan 

2024  School closed 

for children. 

Communication and 
Language          
Workshops:          
8th Feb 2024 

Caterpillar class –    
9 am 

Butterfly class – 
1pm. 

 

Half Term—12– 16th 
Feb 2024 

Back to School– 
19th Feb 2024 

 

Friday 12th January 
2024 

Volume 2: Issue  3 

Inside this issue: 

C&L Workshop 08.01.24 

Important dates 
 
 
Half term 
 
 

 
 
 
12.2.24 
to 
16.2.24 
 
 

Sensible Squirrel Daily 

Book bags, home    
learning and reading.  

Daily 

Kenmore Park 
Infant & Nursery 
School 

The Nursery Team 

Nursery Class Teacher      

Mrs Shah 

Teaching Assistants                                              

Mrs Asanti        

EYFS Phase Leader 

Mrs Vyas 

This term the children will be 
sent homework every Friday 
and it should be returned to 
school by the following      
Friday. Please remember to 
bring your child’s book bag to 
school so that their work can 
be checked by a member of 
staff. 

Children will also be taking 

home reading books for you 

to share with your child. 

Please read regularly with 

your child, encouraging them 

to talk about the illustrations, 

using the sentence starter:   

“I can see…”  

Sensible Squirrel 

This week we have been 
looking out for children who 
have been demonstrating the 
characteristics of  a Sensible 
Squirrel, which are below: 

 

 I am   

resourceful. 

 

 I try to find things out 
for   myself.  

 

 I have the confidence 
to ask great       
questions. 

Congratulations  

We would like to say well done to the following children who have impressed staff by  

demonstrating the dispositions of Sensible Squirrel at school 

Caterpillar Class:                     Butterfly Class:     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Happy New Year.!           

It has been a wonderful 

week and start to the 

new school term. This 

half term the children 

are learning  about the 

wonders of the ocean. 

They have enjoyed 

learning about the sea 

creatures found in the 

ocean and enjoyed sing-

ing songs about them.   

They have also been 

learning about the     

impact of plastic on sea 

creatures. Please     

continue these           

conversations at home. 

Reminders 

Homework  

Children will continue to       
engage in home      
learning. Please  

continue to upload and 
send photos and videos 
as it’s a wonderful     
opportunity to develop 
the children’s speaking 
and listening skills when 
they are shared with 
their peers in class. 

Mihan 

For accessing resources  

Independently in class! Well Done! 

Hitansh 

For being  very helpful during tidy up 
time. Well Done! 
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